
With reference to NSDL Circular number NSDL/POLICY/2015/0083 dated September 16, 

2015 NSDL is issuing Compliance Report to Non-Compliant RGESS account holders who 

made initial investment in RGESS designated demat account in the initial year. This 

investment needed to be in Flexible Lock-in period for subsequent two years after 

completion of Fixed Lock-in period of one year, but has failed to maintain minimum 270 

days compliance in Flexible Lock-in period as required under RGESS. 

 

Customers can download the RGESS Compliance Report from corporate website of 

NSDL www.nsdl.co.in or eservices website, https://eservices.nsdl.com under 

'Compliance Report – RGESS’. 


